
Most Washington Apple Health (Medicaid) clients will be 
enrolled in a managed care plan starting in January 2020.

Come to an open house to learn about 
new options for Apple Health services!

HCA is committed to providing equal access to our services. If you need an accommodation, 
or require documents in another format or language, please call 1-800-562-3022 (TRS:711).

[Spanish] Hay servicios de asistencia con idiomas, incluyendo intérpretes y traducción de 
materiales impresos, disponibles sin costo. Llame al 1-800-562-3022 (TRS:711).

Washington
Apple Health  
Client Enrollment 
Event
Learn about changes coming January 2020 for Washington 
Apple Health (Medicaid) clients in Clallam County!

December 5, 2019
Forks Community Hospital: 550 5th Ave, Forks 
Administration Building (enter through the back of the building)  
 
4:00 – 4:30:  
Presentations by the Health Care Authority  
and Apple Health Managed Care plans

4:30 – 7:00:  
Open house, drop in any time for help with 
enrollment (Informal! OK to bring your kids.)

Contact for participants needing accommodations:  
Laci Johnson, 360-327-8333 
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